Hello Parent Suns and Student Seedlings!

We are excited to start this new school year and look forward to meeting you! This year we have some fantastic topics to study and great adventures to have.

See you soon!

Ms. Hope and Mrs. Ross

Personal Supplies:

- Headphones
- 1inch math binder
- Waterbottle

Community Supplies:

- Pencils
- Clorox
- Kleenex
- Paper Towels
- Ziplock bags (gallon, snack)
- Band-aids

NOTICE: THE ITEMS ON THIS LIST WILL BE USED DURING THE REGULAR SCHOOL DAY. THEY MAY BE BROUGHT FROM HOME ON A VOLUNTARY BASIS, OTHERWISE, THEY WILL BE FURNISHED BY THE SCHOOL.